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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR LORI E. LIGHTFOOT 
 

"I am grateful that the Chicago Park District Board of Commissioners accepted my 
recommendation to appoint Rosa Escareño as the Interim General Superintendent 
and CEO of the Chicago Park District. Rosa is an experienced and highly competent 
executive and a consummate professional. Rosa has my full support and 
confidence. Having served three mayors and with more than three decades of public 
service experience, Rosa has proven leadership skills and a breadth of experience 
that will inform her efforts to lead our Park District and maintain our beautiful 
public spaces and facilities during this interim period. Rosa is the right leader for 
this moment to bring confidence back into our Park District and to ensure it 
continues to provide crucial services to our community. As we conduct our search 
for the next General Superintendent, I look forward to ushering in a new era of 
accountability in our parks system.”  
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